
Save the Children & 21st CCLC sponsors our FREE afterschool program at Cosby Elementary School
for students in grades K - 5. From mid-August to mid-May each school year, our program runs daily. It
promotes high academic achievement and strives to accelerate growth in reading and math
achievement. It also provides a variety of engaging enrichment opportunities, and we also have
sections where we can provide help with homework and extra reading skills.

● Students are provided with a healthy snack each day.
● Students participate in 30 minutes of organized physical activities and team building games

each day. We call this component Healthy Choices.
● Students receive 30 minutes of math instruction/practice daily
● Two Reading Sessions:

● 2nd -5th grade students:
● GIRP (Guided Independent Reading Practice) Student selects and reads books on his/her

identified reading level and takes a reading AR quiz. (Individual Reading levels are based on
STAR Reading assessment.)

● RAvFL (Read Aloud, Vocabulary, Fluency) Students are exposed to a variety of books
and authors during daily Read Aloud activities. Daily Vocabulary and fluency building
activities are included. These activities encourage students to read with expression, proper
voice tone, and speed.

● Kindergarten and 1st grade students:
● Participate in a variety of activities that target specific beginning-to-read skills during

Extended Read Aloud, Reading Together, and Module activities.
● Limited Bus transportation is provided or students may be picked up as car riders.

If you have any questions about the after-school program at Cosby Elementary School, please contact
Kristy Del Signore, Save the Children Program Coordinator, at peraltak@cocke.k12.tn.us or
423-487-3850.


